
Follow-up on Your Travel Service Extension 

Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to follow up on your recent inquiry 

about extending our travel services for your upcoming trip. 

We understand how important it is to have a seamless travel experience, and we are here to assist 

you with any additional needs you may have. Whether you require more accommodation 

options, personalized itineraries, or extra excursions, our team is ready to help. 

Please let us know if you would like to discuss the details further or if there is anything specific 

you have in mind. Your satisfaction is our priority, and we want to ensure that your travel plans 

are perfect. 

Thank you for choosing [Travel Agency Name]. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Travel Agency Name] 

[Contact Information] 


